
Since we weren't able to deliver
traffic related education in school
this year, we went virtual! Deputy
Haag is pictured to the right
dressed up as a "Traffic Light" to
help lend some comic relief to
these challenging times. We were
able to focus on important traffic
safety concerns in our county, and
also teach the CVES early
childhood education program how
to properly install car seats! 
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The  Clinton County Traffic Safety Program is fully
funded through a grant from the Governor's Traffic
Safety Committee. The goal of the program is to
provide education and outreach to our community in
order to help bring awareness to various traffic safety
concerns. These concerns include occupant
protection, child passenger safety, younger drivers,
distracted driving, and aggressive driving. 
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The Adirondack Safe Kids Coalition has
partnered with the Clinton County

Sheriff's Office and Clinton County Traffic
Safety Program to provide our

community's children with bike helmets
and education so that they can ride their

bikes safety! 

If you have any questions pertaining to
Child Passenger Safety, please give us a
call or send us a message!   Car seat
appointments can be scheduled with a
Child Passenger  Technician here at the
Sheriff’s Office.

July 2020

Bicycle 

Safety

No Car
Seat Check

Events
Scheduled

at this
time 


